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Safer Internet Day took place on Tuesday, 6 February 2024. This special celebration, 
which takes place in February of each year, aims to raise awareness of a safer and better 
internet for all, and especially for children and young people. 

As part of the celebration, Mrs Holmes presented an assembly which illustrated the dangers 
of posting images on social media which could be used to pinpoint an individual’s exact 
location is a few clicks and reverse image search tools.  She also highlighted that an image of a 
pupil in school uniform could almost immediately be traced back to Gateways School because 
of the logo and powerful image search tools.  

We all need to be aware of what we share on our social media feeds and the consequences 
associated with poor choices.  

For more information on Safer Internet Day visit https://www.saferinternetday.org/ 
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